Meeting the Focus School

I went to visit The Focus School yesterday and spoke to the pupils about my
work as an MP.

They showed me their projects on the Anglo Saxons which were impressive, and
the School choir sang.

The School’s Inspection report is good. The pupils participated well in the
lessons I saw, and their project work reflected the emphasis on individual
learning with personal research and enquiry.


http://www.government-world.com/meeting-the-focus-school/

